

## **AIDS QUILT**

The SU Libraries have partnered with student organizations LGBTQ+ Alliance, SHAG, and SAGA as well as the SU Public Humanities Committee to bring a section of the AIDS Memorial Quilt to campus in October. The Quilt will be on display near the Library Service Desk throughout October. Here are related events taking place in the GAC:

- 10/5 Reception, 5-6:30 pm, GAC Café 2<sup>nd</sup> floor
- 10/25 Panel discussion, "Stigma in the Fabric of Society," 3:30 pm, GAC Assembly Hall

## **CHARGING LOCKERS**

The horizontal lockers near the Henson Lawn entrance to the GAC are for one-time use. They have power outlets, in case you want to charge a phone or tablet in a secure place. There is no cost to use them. Any locker which is not locked is available for use. You choose the combination.

## Group Studies—Changes in Policies

In response to student complaints, we have revised our group study policies to make it clear that the rooms are for use by groups, not individuals; that they are for academic use, not social or organizational; and that reservations not claimed within 15 minutes of their initial start are cancelled. The updated policies are posted in the rooms. We urge individuals looking for a quiet place to study to use the reading rooms on the third floor, which have individual carrels and tables. The southside reading room (330 or 300, depending on the sign) is designated a quiet space, and the northside reading room (370) is designated a silent space.



## Over Here and Over There

In honor of the centennial of World War I, there is a wonderful exhibit about the war in the fourth-floor Thompson Gallery outside the Nabb Center. It is open M 10-6, Tu-F 10-4:30, and Sat 10-2. Check it out!



Did You Know? This isn't exactly our newest book, but Hallowe'en; its origin, spirit, celebration, and significance as related in prose and verse, together with Hallowe'en stories, plays, pantomimes; and suggestions for games, stunts, parties, feasts and decorations, which dates from 1933, may give you some ideas for how to jazz up your holiday party. Its call number is GT4965.S4, and it can be found in the Juvenile section on the 3<sup>rd</sup> floor (Room 330), if no one takes it out.

SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU's policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity.